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SCRIPTURAL PASSAGE
"But I say, walk by the Spirit, and you will not gratify the
desires of the flesh." - Galatians 4:6 

Paul became aware of the persuasion and influence of a false
message in the churches of Galatia that was corrupting the
spiritual walk of the believers.  Here, Paul encouraged the
believers in the churches to follow the leading of the Holy Spirit
so that they are not led by their fleshly desires.

We make room for our flesh to influence us when our hearts
are empty of His presence. As we have entered 2023, let us
hide the Word in our hearts so that we will be influenced by
scripture in our decision-making and be led by the Holy Spirit in
our actions. 

UPCOMING JANUARY EVENTS

January 2nd - 6th - Church Revival

January 7th - Core Fellowship Movie:
"Avatar: The Way of Water"

January 15th - Praise & Worship Night

January 20th - 22nd - Jeff Owusu's 
 Funeral

January 23rd - 27th - Church Prayer
Service

January 29th - Cell Group Meeting

Tuesdays - Bible Studies at 7:30 PM

Fridays - Prayer Meeting at 8:00 PM
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We thank God for ushering us into the year 2023.
Starting this year, in an effort to have open
transparency and keep everyone in the know, we will
be sending monthly newsletters to inform the group
of what is happening within the Youth and Young
Adult (YYA) Ministry. 

Within this issue, we introduce you to your new
Youth and Young Adult Leader, Brother Derick Abbey,
and leadership board for the next two years. 

Each quarter, we will have various activities focusing
on building up the foundation in our knowledge of
God through scripture, serving our community inside
and outside the walls of our CLG ministry, building
bonds with one another through fun activities, and
preparing our hearts for the move of God at our
retreats and revivals. 

HAPPY NEW 
YEAR!

Last month, we ended 2022 with the Core
Fellowship Retreat which focused on the theme
"Introspection" and the scripture 2 Cor 13:5. We
had an amazing turnout over the three days as we
sat under teachings and participated in group
activities. In summary, we learned the importance of
evaluating our walk with God and that "after we
look inward we are called to look upward to Christ"
for sanctification. (Quote from Brother Martin
Owusu's workshop.)

We had 79 youth and young adults in attendance
the last night of the retreat! Thank you to all who
attended and those who invited their friends to join
us. 

Let us keep the fire burning and pushing further in
the power and presence of God in our individual
and corporate worship!
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TESTIMONIALS FROM THE 
CORE FELLOWSHIP RETREAT

Do you have any testimonies that you would
like to share? 

"God has been showing me in this retreat not to
focus on myself to improve, but to focus on Him.
The theme really hit me, especially when the
worship songs came. It helps me to look at God
more personally."

"I have seen a very positive change in myself
after the retreat."

"Greater understanding of God"
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Derick Abbey
Coordinator

Angela 
Adesoye

Benjamin
Akuetteh

Cudjo 
Sewordor

Deborah 
Asabere

Dominique
Kusi

Ebenezer
Danquah

Emmanuel
Doryumu

Esther 
 Sewordor

Helen 
Boateng

Jacklyn 
Ebiasah

Jed 
Donkoh

Katherine
Akuetteh

Kobi 
Asante

Louisa 
Sar

Mabel 
Bashorun

Magdelene
Kwakye

Martin 
Owusu

Priscilla 
Reeves

Raffinee 
Ehivue

Regina 
Sar

Renee
Agyemang

Stephanie 
Abbey

Tim 
Bashorun

Tryphena 
Asante

Twumwaah
Acquah

Vol 1 Issue 1  |  Jan 2023


